

LCSC Executive Meeting

June 29, 2017

In attendance: Sarah, Roland, Courtney, Michelle, Dwayne, Jen

1. Ski Cross – Roland to touch base with Len and see where he's at
2. FIS Sponsorship policy – Michelle had started application and policy last year – she will circulate these to the Executive to review
3. Sponsor Grace a second year \$2500: Jen motioned and Dwayne seconded. AIF
4. Everyone with signing authority needs to check in at the Royal Bank to make it official
5. Bo Peep deposit for winter jackets – paid by CC.
6. Alpine Jackets – Michelle – Spyder \$200/ea plain (no stitching). Michelle has not said yes because we are short \$\$ for the year with the 50% gaming grant. Could charge \$50 rental fee for the year. Sarah moved Michelle go ahead and order 10 jackets and we charge a \$50 rental fee. Courtney second. AIF.
7. Yurt: Capital project grant opening in August. Hildur asking for \$30,000, so LCSC could apply for \$15,000 and Troll would match that fee. Michelle will look after this with Hildur and get back to the club. Jen will help out.
8. Fundraising – Michelle suggested a cash raffle in October. Each family needs to buy a book and sell them. Will get these out for the AGM.
9. Coaching – the person that was our hope has taken a job somewhere else. Michelle has made contact with Revelstoke, who have extra resumes on hand. Michelle touched based with Simon, who is interested in re-certifying – she will stay in touch with him.
10. Wiring Quote - \$1201.20 through Summit. (We need to add them to our sponsorship sign). Roland move that we go ahead with this quote. Dwayne second. AIF.
11. Golf tournament – did Anita get the date for this? Start a Save the Date & build a calendar.
12. Whitehorse – pre-race training for the Alpine team in early November for one week, 10am-3pm. YVR-Whitehorse return \$400. Full-day \$85 lift tickets. Roland will work on a cost pp. and get this out to everyone.
13. Dwayne – club cabin. He contacted many contractors, but so far everyone is busy. Will keep working on it.
14. Society stuff – Dwayne trying to organize lunch with Gary to deal with.

Next meeting: Quick fundraising meeting 6pm, July 1? Will get this sorted out via e-mail.

Full executive meeting August 8, 2017 at 6pm.